
Gifts to the Library 

 

Monetary Gifts – General 

The Auburn Public Library accepts monetary gifts through the Auburn Public Library 
Foundation. Gifts will be acknowledged and used in a way that is deemed mutually 
acceptable to the donor and the Library. 

The Library Management Team, in consultation with the Library Advisory Board, may elect not 
to accept a gift or donation if: 

• Any conditions associated with the gift are deemed unacceptable; 
• The conditions associated with the gift are not in alignment with the Auburn Public 

Library’s mission; or, 
• Acceptance of the gift would otherwise not be in the Library’s best interest. 

Monetary Gifts – Memorial and Honorary Donations 

The Auburn Public Library accepts monetary gifts to purchase library materials in memory of 
or in honor of individuals or groups. The processing of these donations will be facilitated by 
the Collection Development Librarian in consultation with the donor and/or the donor’s 
designated representatives. The selection and retention of materials purchased with 
memorial and honorary funds will be in accordance with the Library’s Collection Management 
Plan. 

Gifts of Books and Other Media 

The Auburn Public Library does not accept donations of books, DVDs, CDs, and other media. 


